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Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A 
 “Serving the Foggy Bottom and West End communities of Washington, D.C.” 

October 17, 2019 

 

Mr. Matthew Marcou 

Chair, Public Space Committee 

District Department of Transportation 

1100 4th Street SW, Third Floor 

Washington, DC 20004 

PublicSpace.Committee@dc.gov 

 

RE: Public Space Application by the George Washington University for the 

Installation of Smith Center Directional Signage at 600 22nd Street NW (DDOT 

#337198) 

 

Dear Chair Marcou, 

 

At its regular meeting on October 16, 2019, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A 

(“ANC 2A” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With seven of 

seven commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission 

voted unanimously (7-0-0), after a motion made by Commissioner Campbell and seconded 

by Commissioner Harnett, to adopt the following resolution: 

 

ANC 2A supports the George Washington University’s public space application for 

the installation of Smith Center directional signage at 600 22nd Street NW. 

 

Commissioners Detrick Campbell (2A07@anc.dc.gov) and William Kennedy Smith 

(2A04@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

William Kennedy Smith, MD 

Chairperson 

 

CC: Kevin Days, Director of Community Relations, GW 

Susi Cora, Director of Campus Planning, GW 
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